
Tulare Local Health Care District  

Agenda Item    

Board Meeting Date:   May 22, 2019 

 

Title to Appear on Agenda:  

Chief Financial Officer:  KCS Accounts Receivable Management Agreement - Discussion and 

Action to approve agreement 

 

Brief Description:   

TLHCD has a total of approximately $5,300,000 in self-pay receivables that have been identified for 

collections and TLHCD has no current collection contract.  

Background and Details: 

The self-pay collections are presently managed by TLHCD’s billing company HRG.  The accounts 

ready to be placed in collections have been worked by HRG and meet the requirements for 

collections.  TLHCD has had a contract previously with KCS and since the early 1990’s has placed 

over $88,000,000 in collections with this firm. KCS is a local firm located in Hanford.    

Exhibits:    

See Attached Proposal from KCS 

 

Recommended Action:   

That the Board approve the KCS Accounts Receivable Management Agreement. 


